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Summary 

A presentation will be given on Delivering the Five Year Forward View 
incorporating an update on the development of the Kent and Medway Sustainability 
and Transformation Plan.

1. Budget and Policy Framework 

1.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board has a responsibility to encourage persons 
who arrange for the provision of any health and social care services in the 
area to work together in an integrated manner for the purpose of advancing 
the health and wellbeing of the people of Medway.

2. Background

2.1 The NHS Five Year Forward View sets out a vision for the future of the NHS. 
It was developed by the partner organisations that deliver and oversee health 
and care services including:

• NHS England (NHSE)
• NHS Improvement (Monitor and the NHS Trust Development Authority)
• Health Education England (HEE)
• The National Institute for Health and Care Excellence (NICE)
• Public Health England (PHE)
• Care Quality Commission (CQC)

2.2 The six national NHS bodies have set a clear list of national priorities for 
2016/17. Clinical Commissioning Groups are required to produce two 
connected plans:

• A five year Sustainability and Transformation Plan (STP), place based 
and driving the Five Year Forward View; and 



• A one year Operational Plan for 2016/17, organisation-based but 
consistent with the emerging STP.

3. Risk management

3.1 Risk assessments, with mitigating actions, will be undertaken once the STP 
has been approved by NHS England.

4. Consultation

4.1 Regular meetings have been established with local health providers and 
Medway Council to collaboratively deliver the STP.

5. Financial implications

5.1 The Financial Implications of the STP will be progressed through the relevant 
governance arrangements when this information becomes available. 

6. Legal implications

6.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board has a statutory obligation under section 195 
Health and Social Care Act 2012 to encourage persons who arrange for the 
provision of any health or social care services, to work in an integrated 
manner for the purpose of advancing the health and wellbeing of the people 
in Medway. Supporting the development of a Sustainability and 
Transformation Plan is therefore within the remit of the Health and Wellbeing 
Board. However should there be a requirement within the Plan for  any 
commitment to the use of Council resources or action by the Medway 
Council, decisions to that effect would need to be taken by either the Council, 
the Leader and Cabinet or the relevant Director (under delegated authority).

 
7. Recommendations

7.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the presentation and 
comment on future direction.
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